
Madison City Schools
Early Beginnings Preschool Program

Pre-Registration

The Early Beginnings Preschool Program is a preschool program that supports
students with and without special needs. The program follows the Creative
Curriculum and Alabama’s Standards for Early Learning and Development to
provide an exceptional learning experience for its students. Typical peer models
are chosen for this program through random selection.
❖ The Early Beginnings Preschool programs are accepting online

pre-registration applications for typical peer models for the 2024-2025
school year beginning January 15, 2024.

❖ Enrollment is open to children four years of age on or before September
2, 2023 who are residents of Madison City Schools District.

❖ Students that qualify for a disability and qualify for special education
services will be served based on their needs starting as early as their 3rd
birthday.

❖ There is no fee for registration or participation in the Early Beginnings
Preschool Program.

❖ Upon acceptance and enrollment in the Early Beginnings Preschool
Program, enrollees must complete all required registration.

❖ If you need assistance with accessing the online pre-registration
application, contact Jenny Drake via email at
jndrake@madisoncity.k12.al.us or by phone at 256-774-4690

Pre-Registration January 15- March 15, 2024
Pre-Registration Application

Early Beginnings Pre-Registration Application

Acceptance into the Early Beginnings Preschool program
as a typical peer model is determined through random

drawing on April 1, 2024. Email notification of acceptance
will be sent in mid-April.

mailto:jndrake@madisoncity.k12.al.us
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1tLG8UPIF_3wdZ-o77doi2wDaHvWvUrpM5jVrCoMNPno/edit?ts=6596d718

